
TITLE IX: 
COVID-19 UPDATE

Title IX is a federal law, which prohibits discrimination on the
basis of sex at Saint Louis University. More specifically, under
SLU's Sexual Misconduct Policy, the following conduct is
prohibited: sexual assault, sexual harassment, intimate partner
violence, stalking, sexual exploitation, and retaliation.

SLU's Title IX resources, support,  and
administration remain available to you during
this public health crisis. 

 
To make a report and/or ask questions, please
contact Anna Kratky at anna.kratky@slu.edu.
While the Title IX Coordinator and Office of
Institutional Equity and Diversity are working
remotely, if you need immediate assistance,
please call the Department of Public Safety at
314-977-3000. 

Title IX applies regardless of when or where something occurs.
Thus, if you experience unwanted behavior off-campus, know
that the SLU Title IX Office and resources are still available to
support you. Title IX applies whether or not the person who has
reportedly harmed someone is SLU affiliated or not.

What is Title IX?

When does Title IX apply?

Who is available to help?

Title IX Coordinator
Anna Kratky

anna.kratky@slu.edu

Campus resources remain
available to you,

including:  
 

- University Counseling
Center (UCC)

- Department of Public
Safety (DPS)

- Dean of Students Office
- Academic Advising
- Disability Services


